
Dear Pioneer Area Business Owner, 

As we eagerly anticipate spring, The Pioneer Baseball Program is gearing up for hopefully, another winning 
season. Last year we saw an exciting season as our Pioneers stepped up in classifications and held their own 
with the larger schools and had another winning season. We also saw one of our 4 seniors continue their 
baseball career at Bethel University. We currently have 5 Pioneers playing at the college level. 

The class of 2023 Pioneers (Team42) are continuing to work hard toward the winning tradition that has been 
established in Pioneer Baseball. Team 42 will be returning 7 positional starters as they set their sites on 
District, Regional, and their first State Title. Coach Wickersham and his assistant coaches been hard at work, 
as fall workouts are about to be over and full-time winter workouts are around the corner. They are 
continuing to lift and grow stronger by the day as they are also in full swing utilizing RAPSODO.  90 % of all D1 
schools operate on RAPSADO, and only about 4% of high schools operate on it. This is extremely valuable to 
our program’s growth. It was able to get 2 of our athletes scholarships during our shortened COVID 2020 
season. We were able to send the college their RAPSODO data for them to look at and see that they were 
college ball material without even seeing them in person. Our Baseball field has been one of the best-looking 
fields in West TN. It won Field of the Year back in 2019 and has been a finalist the past couple of years. With 
your continued support, we would like to put turf down at home plate, along with a protective Halo. This 
expense will keep our field from having rain outs plus keep us as a finalist again for Field of the Year. A huge 
thank you goes to all that have participated in this outfield sign program, as it is you who allows us to provide 
the best to our boys. Please visit our website www.gcpioneerbaseball.org to see a picture of the home plate 
area. In addition to teaching and practicing baseball skills, our coaching staff are intent on using the great 
game of baseball to teach valuable life lessons and qualities that are desirable in all aspects of our Student-
Athletes personal and professional lives. Requiring all players to aspire to a standard of behavior and building 
individual character while always exhibiting Honor, Integrity, Teamwork and Sportsmanship. 

If you live and breathe baseball, and share an interest in promoting Pioneer Baseball, we could use your help 
while offering a great advertising opportunity. We are currently accepting applications to advertise on our 
outfield fence. As a new outfield fence advertiser, you will receive a 4’X6’ sign, designed to your 
specifications, that will be displayed from March through June at our field for a first time fee of $300. For 
those of you who participated in this program last year, we have your sign stored and ready to go for $200. 
You can always give more! We can provide you with documentation for claiming 100% of your tax-exempt 
dollars on any amount you decide to give. 

If you would like to give to the program without an advertisement sign, 100% of your dollars will go toward 
our annual budget. For these donations without an outfield 4’X6’ sign, we have established three levels of 
recognition that will be proudly displayed on our press box for all to see. They are: Molina level-greater than 
500, the Ozzie Smith level-greater than $250, and the Albert Pujols level-greater than $100. 

If you would like to help promote and support what Pioneer Baseball stands for, please complete, and return 
the enclosed advertising application. Thank You for your support. 

With Thanks, 

Brady Fisher- Pioneer Baseball Bullpen President 

http://www.gcpioneerbaseball.org


GIBSON COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL BASEBALL
ADVERTISING FORM

Please provide the following information:

Business name or Sponsor:______________________________________________________

Address:_____________________________________________________________________

Phone Number:_______________________________________________________________

Email:_______________________________________________________________________

Business Card for logo:  Y or N

NEW RENEWAL

______  Outfield Sign (4’ x 6’) $300  $200

Please make your check payable to the GC Bullpen Club.

The signs will remain the property of GC Bullpen Club and Gibson County Special School District; therefore, we will handle the 
storage of your sign.  Please print working for the sign and use the layout box to show graphics.  We recommend advertisement be 
kept as simple as possible for maximum visibility and impact.  Graphics and/or logo may also be emailed.

Make payable to, GC Bull Pen Club, give check and this completed form, to Brady Fisher, President 
GC Bullpen Club or Josh Hardin, Vice President GC Bullpen Club.  Or mail to GC Bullpen Club, Attn. 
Sign Program, P.O. Box 110, Dyer, TN  38330.  Email: gcbullpenclub@gmail.com 

mailto:gcbullpenclub@gmail.com


Check #:________________  Amount:___________________   
Received by:______________________
Gibson County High School Pioneer Bull Pen Club

PO Box 110
Dyer, TN  38330

gcbullpenclub@gmail.com
https://www.gcpioneerbaseball.org 

501(c)(3) Non-profit organization
TAX ID# 46-4719265 

GCBULLPENCLUB RECEIPT - NO GOODS AND/OR SERVICES RECEIVED BY DONOR

DATE: ____________________

This receipt is to certify that _____________________________________ made a charitable 
       (Name of donor)

contribution to:

Gibson County High School Pioneers Bull Pen Club in the amount of $ ______________.
  (Amount)

This donation was received by ___________________________________________________
(Name)

  _________________________________
(Signature)

The donor did not receive any goods or services in exchange for the above donation, and 100% 
of the donation is tax exempt.
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